Andrew Windscheffel

From:

David Chapman

Sent:

01 November 2016 15:20

To:

Planning

Subject:

Re: Application 6/2016/1855/VAR

Rachel,

Please find PDF of the photos of the dormers overlooking into my property.

Hopefully this will work.

David Chapman.

47 Northaw Road East, Cuffley, Hertfordshire, EN6 4LU.

Confidentiality: This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this e-mail and highlight the error to the sender. Security Warning: Please note that this e-mail has been created in the knowledge that Internet e-mail is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and observe this lack of security when e-mailing us.

From: Planning <planning@welhat.gov.uk>

Sent: 01 November 2016 13:53:04

To: David Chapman

Subject: RE: Application 6/2016/1855/VAR

Dear Mr Chapman

I've placed your letter on Comments against this application. However we are having trouble opening the images, if they could be sent together on a pdf I can place them on the system.

Kind regards

Rachel Legood Planning Support Officer Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council Council Offices, The Campus Welwyn Garden City Herts AL8 6LA

From: David Chapman

Sent: 24 October 2016 17:59

To: Planning <planning@welhat.gov.uk> **Subject:** Application 6/2016/1855/VAR

FTAO - Mr S Dicocco

Apologies if the attached photos in my earlier email would not open.

I attach them again for your attention.

David Chapman.

47 Northaw Road East, Cuffley, Hertfordshire, EN6 4LU.

Confidentiality: This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this e-mail and highlight the error to the sender. Security Warning: Please note that this e-mail has been created in the knowledge that Internet e-mail is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you understand and observe this lack of security when e-mailing us.

<< File: Dormer Overlooking Terrace.JPG >> << File: Dormers.JPG >> << File: View from 1st Floor Hall & Stiarcase.jpg >> << File: View from Front Bedroom.JPG >> << File: View from Rear Bedroom.JPG >>

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

You can report missed bins, abandoned vehicles, fly-tipping, litter, graffiti and flyposting as well as tell us about problems with litter and dog bins Online. The information in this email is intended for the named recipients only. It may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this email and your reply cannot be guaranteed.

This email and any attachments may contain confidential information and intellectual property (including copyright material). It is only for the use of the addressee(s) in accordance with any instructions contained within it. Please treat any personal and sensitivity data that may be contained within this email in accordance with the requirements of the Data Protection Act 1998 (the Act). Such data should only be processed and retained where there is a legitimate need to do so. Should you have a legitimate need to share this information please make the recipient aware of their responsibilities for handling this data in accordance with the Act. If you are not the addressee, you are prohibited from copying, forwarding, disclosing, saving or otherwise using it in any way. If you receive this email in error, please immediately advise the sender and delete it. Sopra Steria may monitor the content of emails within Welwyn Hatfield Council?s network to ensure compliance with the Council?s policies and procedures. Emails are susceptible to alteration and their integrity (including origin) cannot be assured. Welwyn Hatfield Council and Steria shall not be liable for any modification to a message, or for messages falsely sent.

The full Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council email disclaimer can be viewed at www.welhat.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer.

__